
From: Leslie Schaefer 
Sent: Monday, September 16, 2013 8:47 AM 
To: District4; District1; DSD Planning; Chris Poirier; bob@gmlawaz.com; DIST2; District3; DistrictS 
Subject: Co7-13-01 Sabino Canyon Road Plan Amendment- STRONGLY SUPPORT APPUCATION for PLAN AMENDMENT 
- 196 HOMES AT RIVER & SABINO EAST 

Dear Honorable Board Members: 

I am writing to inform you of my support of the proposed plan amendment, allowing the planned 196 rental homes at the 
south east corner of Sabino and River. 

This proposed development, identical to the development approved under rezoning case number Co9-12-05, continues to 
provide a viable, beautifully designed, comfortable and safe rental home community where renters can live with the same 
pride as home ownership. 

Additionally, I believe the impact fees that are assessed to new development will greatly benefit the areas traffic 
improvements that will, over time and at completion, be appreciated more so than can be imagined at this early ~tage. 

r::::-
1 urge you to continue to see the long term benefit that this beautiful community will bring to the neighborhood (that alloWs 
the same luxuries and comforts to residents regardless of their status as a homeowner or a renter), and the direct bene~~ 
and impact the construction will have to the community (with improved traffic improvements), as well as the employmer;ttit 
provides to multiple trades through the construction of this well planned infill project. ~~1: 
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Thank you for your time and consideration. (~: 

Regards, 

Leslie Schaefer 
4921 N Boyd Lane 
Tucson, AZ 85750 
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